
       Holy Mass           

SUNDAY                                                                

8:30   am Extraordinary Form                                      

11:00 am  Novus Ordo                                                                   

4:30   pm Syro-Malabar Rite 

WEDNESDAY 

6:00 pm 

SATURDAY 

9:00 am Extraordinary Form 

HOLY DAYS OF OBLIGATION 

6:30 pm                                                                  

CONFESSIONS  

Saturdays 10:00am-11am 

before Mass and by appointment    

 

 Directory  
 

Pastor 

Rev. Jerry Strange 244-4093

 jstrange@assumptionchurchnashville.org 

 

Parochial Vicar (In-Residence) 

Rt. Rev. William Fitzgerald, O.Praem 

         fr.william@assumptionchurchnashville.org 

406-1665 

Office Manager 

Jerilyn Rost  256-2729 

 jrost@assumptionchurchnashville.org     

 

Director of Religious Education                      

Margaret Simpson                                      767-9656 

Organist 

Albennia Ladieu          876-2779 

Choir Director 

Cassandra Saval                                 (629) 777-6116     

                 csaval@assumptionchurchnashville.org 

Schola                                                          

Justin Adams                                               400-1204 

Wedding Coordinator 

Karen Pagan      730-2987  

 

 

www.assumptionchurchnashville.org 

There will be no Mass celebrated in the      

Extraordinary Form Saturday, June 4th. 

Fr. William will be in Ireland at the Norbertine 

Order's Holy Trinity House in County Cavan, 

just about 12 miles to the South of the Northern Border. His business will be 

attending to some legal matters, holding Canonry Chapter and preaching for 

the Golden Jubilee of his Novice Master. He departs on June 4th and returns 

June 10th.  Please keep him in your prayers throughout his travel.    

Book Club! Please join us next weekend  for a new book club, June 4th here 

at Assumption. We will meet on the First Saturday of every month in the     

Buddeke House Dining Room at 10am. June’s selection is On Prayer; The Ser-

mons of St. Francis de Sales. (TAN books) We will be focusing on prayers of 

saints. more details please email to Angela Fritz at angelapf@me.com       

First Sunday Brunch  Next Sunday, June 5, there will be a pot-

luck brunch after the 8:30 a.m. Latin Mass.  Please bring your favorite 

covered dish to share. Any items suitable for breakfast or brunch are 

welcome: egg dishes, ham dishes, casseroles, 

baked goods, muffins, fruit, etc. For further infor-

mation, contact Karen Pagan 

at kpagan@catholicweb.com. Please tell your 

friends and join us in Father Bernard Hall after 

the 8:30 Mass!   

Need Volunteer Hours? Want to Give Back to our Parish Communi-

ty? Are you interested in helping with Totus Tuus this year? If so, we 

have many opportunities available. We are still in need of host families,  

meals provided for our missionaries and volunteers throughout the 

week. If you would like to support this wonderful program, please  

contact the church office.   

Who has Stuff?  We have Stuff!  The Ladies of Charity will be holding 

their annual Stuff Galore Sale June 16th -18th  at the LOC Shop, 2216 

State Street.  The hours are 8 am to 3 pm Thursday and Friday and 8 

am to 1 pm Saturday.  Come out to see tables full of Stuff – books, 

home décor, housewares, too many categories to list!   We’ll also have 

delicious baked goods for sale.  Proceeds from the Stuff Galore Sale 

will  support the Ladies of Charity Welfare Agency.   We look forward 

to seeing you! 

Catholic Charities Works of Mercy Challenge! Join Catholic Charities in 

celebrating the Jubilee Year of Mercy by participating in a “Corporal 

Works of Mercy Challenge”  During June, we are “Giving Drink to the 

Thirsty” by collecting bottled water (and healthy snack packs, granola 

bars, etc.) for kids involved in our HOPE Trauma Counseling Pro-

gram.  Please bring your times to Father Bernard Hall.                                                                                                

  CORPUS CHRISTI     

  MAY 29, 2016                                              
Dominica II post                                                   

Octavam Pentecostes ~ II. classis 

mailto:angelapf@me.com
mailto:kpagan@catholicweb.com
http://cctenn.org/servicedetails.cfm?name=Children%20-%20Child%20Trauma%20Services&pid=14062510051047673&id=4
http://cctenn.org/servicedetails.cfm?name=Children%20-%20Child%20Trauma%20Services&pid=14062510051047673&id=4


Calendar                          THIS WEEK 

SUN 5/29 Corpus Christi 

8:30am Mass –Extraordinary Form 

 Felix Wilson 

9:30am Legion of Mary                                              RECTORY 

9:30am Adult Education                                            RECTORY 

11:00am Mass 

 People of Assumption 

3:30pm Syro-Malabar Catechism              FR BERNARD HALL 

4:30pm Syro-Malabar Rite 

5:30pm Syro-Malabar Supper                    FR BERNARD HALL 

MON 5/30 Ninth Week of Ordinary Time 

 Memorial Day-Church Office Closed 

WED  6/1 St. Justin, martyr 

5:00pm Adoration 

6:00pm Mass                                                                              

 Dave Lindsing 

FRI     6/3 The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 

10:00am Adoration 

11:00am First Friday Mass 

 End of Abortion 

SAT    6/4 The Immaculate Heart of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

7:30-9:30am Loaves & Fishes                      HOLY NAME CHURCH 

8:30-10am Altar Server Training 

9:00am NO  Extraordinary Form Mass Today 

10-11:00am Confessions 

TOTUS TUUS will be held July 16-22. We 

are pleased to announce that Holy Name will 

be joining us for this wonderful program!  

We will also be inviting other parishes 

throughout the Diocese this year, so spaces 

will fill quickly. Sign up sheets are in the back of the 

church.  

Want a 2nd dose of Totus Tuus? St. 

Pius X will be offering this wonderful 

program for the same $25 June 13-

17th. Please contact the church office if 

you are interested in signing up! 

St. Pius X Classical Academy will once again be offer-

ing the Summer Fun Program. The program begins 

June 6th and runs until July29th. Totus Tuus will also 

be offered June 11-15th. Pricing has been reduced this 

year. Please visit: www.stpiusnashville.org for more 

information. Special  Multi-Children Discounts availa-

ble.                                                                        

Getting Married?  The Diocesan Engaged Couples’ 

Retreat will be held June 18, July 16, Sept. 10, Oct. 15, 

Nov. 19), 8 a.m. - 5 p.m., Catholic Pastoral Center, 2800 

McGavock Pike, Nashville.  Info:  (615) 383-6393.         

The Church is in need of the following, if you are 

able to assist, please contact the church office: Chil-

dren’s Religious Puzzles  for “cry” area, Upholsterer– 

for items in the Bride Room, Archival Organiza-

tion ,Office assistance/Parish Inventory/Organization  

 

LEGION OF MARY                                                                                 

Bob Scherrer                               robert.scherrer@vanderbilt.edu 

KEITH SEARCY MEMORIAL THANKSGIVING MEAL                                

& PARISH COUNCIL                                                                                              

Gerry Searcy (Parish Council Chair)              gjsearcy@aol.com 

MUSIC MINISTRY                                                                                   

Albennia Ladieu   615-876-2779   Justin Adams    615-400-1204  

Cassandra Saval          csaval@assumptionchurchnashville.org 

WOMENS GROUP                                                                                

Diana Miller                                     dianamiller1224@gmail.com                                           

Kay Bulzacchelli                                   bulzacchelli@comcast.net 

LOAVES and FISHES                                                               

Cassi and Chris Frazier                                 cass615@gmail.com                                                                                                     

                                                                                                                                                                  

Church of the Assumption RCIA Program 

Assumption’s Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults is not han-

dled like most other Churches in the Diocese of Nashville. All 

instructions of the faith are personal and one-on-one with a 

Priest with schedules adapted to each individual. Instructions 

can begin at any time and are catered to fit the needs of each 

person. If you know someone that is interested in the faith, 

please have them contact the parish office. 

Last Week’s Collection   

$ 2875 

set it and forget it! set up your weekly contribution on-line with 

credit card or e-check                           

www.assumptionchurchnashville.org 

mailto:cass615@gmail.com

